
March 2025 AWSC 
District 2 Report 
 
Our three meeting continue to have good attendance and see newcomers. At our recent district 
meeting, we discussed advertising on a billboard again.  We hope to attract people who are 
looking for the help we found in the rooms and computer screens of Al-Anon.  We are also 
discussing another district fun day.   
 
We also heard about a new Al-Anon meeting in District 15,  which is next door to us.  This is 
very exciting.  District 15 has not had an active meeting in a while.  The new group is meeting in 
Hull on Sunday evenings.  We are planning to get a car full to go visit soon! 
 
In service, 
 
Luanne T. 
 
 


